
PROJECT SCHEDULE & NEXT STEPS

October 10, 2017
NEPA (Environmental Study  
document submitted and approved)

Spring-Fall 2018 Final Design of Phase 1

Fall 2018 - Summer 2019 Right-of-Way

Winter 2019-2021 �Construction of Phase 1

Anticipated 2023-2025
Construction of Phase 2  (Funding 
Dependent)

FINAL TYPICAL SECTIONS

Platteview Road to McConnell Street

McConnell Street to Bline Avenue

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON PROJECT WEBSITE: BELLEVUE36THSTREET.COM

TYPICAL 3-LANE SECTION W/CENTER TURN LANE

TYPICAL 4-LANE DIVIDED SECTION

Located in the City of Bellevue in Sarpy County, Nebraska, 
the proposed project consists of making roadway 
improvements to the 36th Street corridor between Bline 
Avenue and Platteview Road. Currently, 36th Street is a 
four-lane roadway from its intersection with N-370 south to 
Bline Avenue, where it tapers back to a two-lane roadway 
and remains two-lane to Platteview Road. 

The purpose of this project is to improve local traffic 
operations along 36th Street between Bline Avenue 
and Platteview Road to facilitate the safe and efficient 
movement of existing traffic, and to accommodate future 
traffic volumes and travel demands along the 36th Street 
corridor. The proposed project would provide a safe 
and efficient transportation facility for local and regional 
commuters by reducing delays associated with congestion 
and improving safety. 

The project will be broken into two phases. Phase 1 will 
cover Bline Avenue to Sheridan Road. Phase 2 will follow, 
continuing south to Platteview Road.



36TH STREET IMPROVEMENTS 
FROM BLINE AVENUE TO PLATTEVIEW ROAD
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